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01/09/2021  16:48:372021/4169/T OBJ Charles Marks This is now the third time (at least) that the same application has been put in by Camden Arts Centre and for 

the same reasons as previously stated, permission should be refused.

This is clearly once again a case of insurance companies policy of "scorched earth" tactics when it comes to 

trees and related issues.  If it is for other more valid reasons (documents submitted are all the same as those 

in 2019), then this should be highlighted in the application.

I trust that Camden will once again refuse permission for this wanton destruction of trees.
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